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FAMILY MINISTRY
COLLEGE PARK BAPTIST CHURCH	 APRIL 2018  

Here is what is happening this spring at the Park!

CHILDREN’S CAMP IS COMING - May 25-27!
We are headed back to Camp 
Kanuga (staying at Camp Bob, 
the kids camp at Camp 
Kanuga) in the mountains of 
North Carolina. This is a great 
place to have children’s camp 
and we are looking forward to 
another great weekend. We 
will be enjoying Bible study, 
worship, recreation, and a 
great time together. It is going 
to be so much fun!


Make sure to get your money 
in by May 13! Call Jeff with 
questions (336-768-5870) or  
email at jeff@collegepark.ws!

Who Can Go? Children who 
have completed 1st through 6th 
grade.


Total Cost: $115 for each 
participant ($85 for other 
children from same family).


Cost Includes: Bunk bed/
camp cabin style lodging, 
buffet-style meals, children-
f o c u s e d w o r s h i p , f u n 
recreation, opportunity to grow 

closer with people in our group 
and with God.


Due Dates: Entire balance and 
permission form due May 13; 
($50 is non-refundable)


S c h o l a r s h i p s : F i n a n c i a l 
assistance is available to help 
you go if needed. Please let 
Jeff know.


CAMP INFORMATION 
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CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
@CREATIONKIDS 

Sunday Morning 
9:00 AM	 ReCreation 
	 Worship


9:45 AM  	 Bible Study 
	 for all ages


11:00 AM  	 Traditional 
	 Worship


Wednesday Evening 
6:00 PM  	 Family Night 
	 Supper


6:30 PM  	 Sing for God

	 (grades 1-3)


	 Psalm 8:2	  
(grades 4-6)


7:00 PM	 Mission Friends

	 (4s-Kindergarten)


	 Girls-in-Action (GAs)

	 (missions education for 
	 girls, grades 1-6)


	 Royal Ambassadors (RAs)

	 (missions education for 
	 boys, grades 1-6)


Elementary Sunday School 

HERE IS WHAT WE ARE LEARNING THIS MONTH IN… 

Preschool Sunday School 
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IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER APRIL 29 JUNE 3 JUNE 16-23 JULY 16-20

Youth  
Sunday


Graduate  
Sunday


High School 
Mission Trip


Youth 
Camp


New York City

YOUTH MINISTRY 

Garden City 

Chapel

@YOUTHATTHEPARK 

Here is what we are talking about this month  
Sunday Mornings 

Bus Station Ministry 
April 18 

6:00-7:30 PM 

@ Downtown  
Bus Station 

Youth Sunday 
April 29 

11 AM Service 
@ Church 

Our youth will be leading us in a 
combined worship service!  This 
is always a significant time of 
worship for our congregation.
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STAY IN TOUCH WITH US! 
Address: 

College Park Baptist Church

1701 Polo Road

Winston-Salem, NC 27106

336-768-5870

www.collegepark.ws 

Email 
Jeff Allen - jeff@collegepark.ws

Youth - youth@collegepark.ws

Children - children@collegepark.ws 


Twitter 
@youthatthepark - Youth account

@creationkids - Children’s account

@collegeparkws - Church account


Text Message 
For text message updates sent to your 
mobile phone, send a text message to 
“40404” and type one of the following


• “Follow @creationkids” or 

• “Follow @youthatthepark” or

• “Follow @collegeparkws”


*Note that no Twitter account is needed 

A SPECIAL THANK YOU! 

 

Senior Aerobics Class 
Tuesday afternoons


1:00 - 1:45 PM

$2 per session


Senior Aerobics Class 
Thursday afternoons


1:00 - 1:45 PM

$2 per session


Regular Tone and Stretch 
Thursday evenings


6:30-7:30 PM

$3 per session


You can register/pay when 
you come or email Matt/Jeff 
at recreation@collegepark.ws

WEEKLY 
EXERCISE 
CLASSES

Many of our youth, parents, and youth volunteers woke up the 
same way on Monday morning- EXHAUSTED!  But the 
prevailing feeling was contentment.   It was a special weekend 
as the 2018 Dinner and a Show took its place in the ongoing 
story of our church. As we prepared for the event, our hope was 
the congregation would be encouraged by a journey through our 
church history.  We were clearly reminded that the success of 
this event is directly tied to the heartbeat of our church - we 
remain a people committed to prioritizing the Christ-centered 
growth and development of our young people because they are 
a critical part of our ministry to our community.


Preparing for and pulling off an event of this magnitude takes a 
large team of committed people. The list of people to thank is 
incredibly long and I will never be able to properly convey my 
gratitude for all those who played a role. If you had anything to 
do with the Dinner and a Show—food service, decorations, 
ticket sales, cooking, cleaning, kitchen organization, sound, 
lights, childcare, support, entertainment, scripts, videoing, 
attending, etc.—our youth ministry is grateful for playing your 
part so well in making this event so successful. Please know that 
every effort you made will make an eternal difference here at 
College Park and in New York City!
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